

S4.45Notification to NBSCCCI 

Date:

Dear _________________________ (insert name of CEO),

I am writing to confirm that the annual child safeguarding audits in the Diocese of Meath have been completed. These audits have been collated and analysed by the safeguarding committee in a report examining how we are meeting Standards 1, 5 and 6. Recommendations for change have been sent to me and will be included in our three-year child safeguarding plan.
Alongside this important information, the designated liaison person has also provided me with a report outlining how well we are meeting Standards 2, 3 and 4. 
Using both of these reports, I have identified areas for change and am working with my child safeguarding team to meet these recommendations.

Yours sincerely,


(Signature of Bishop)
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